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President Private Hospital (SSD-10320) 
 

9 December 2022 

The Independent Planning Commission Panel for the President Private Hospital 
Redevelopment (SSD-10320) advises that public submissions have been re-opened for the 
Project.  

On 9 December 2022 the Department provided a response to the Commission’s Request for 
Information letter dated 6 December 2022. The Panel considers that it would be assisted by 
public submissions on the following new material provided to the Commission:  

• The Department’s response to the Commission, dated 9 December 2022  

Public submissions may be made only on this new material and must be received via email 
(to ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au) between the release of this statement on Friday 9 December 
2022 and 5pm ADST Thursday 15 December 2022. This deadline will be strictly enforced, 
and late submissions will not be considered by the Panel nor uploaded to the Commission’s 
website.  

The Panel will only consider submissions received directly from the person making the 
submission. Campaign emails, petitions or form letters will not be considered nor uploaded 
to the Commission’s website.  

Submissions must specifically relate to the new material only. All relevant submissions 
received by the Commission will be published as soon as practicable after the deadline has 
passed.  

(END OF STATEMENT)  

 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2022/11/president-private-hospital/correspondence/department-of-planning-and-environment/221209-in_dpe-to-ipc_response-to-request-for-information.pdf
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